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04/02/2020 
 
 
VICKI J SHELLEY, OFFICE MANAGER 
SMITH OIL PROPERTIES INC 
ATTN: JAMES A SMITH 
PO BOX 219 
BYERS CO 80103 
 
Dear Ms. Shelley,  
 
SMITH OIL PROPERTIES INC is receiving this letter because, based on COGCC records, 
the COGCC has reason to believe that in addition to the well on the Warning Letter, 
more wells present one or more compliance issues as well. The wells listed below are 
all included on the Warning Letter and must be compliant by the Corrective Action 
date provided on that document.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding these compliance 
issues, or if these wells were incorrectly identified. 
 

1. 001-08182 COAN  1               
2. 001-08378 LAURIDSON  42-8            
3. 001-08471 LAURIDSON  42-18           
4. 001-09552 VICKI  1               
5. 013-06046 FUTHEY  3               
6. 013-06245 FUTHEY-KARMA  1-26            
7. 013-06454 FUTHEY-KARMA  2-26            
8. 123-08129 ANDREWS(LANYARD WATERFLOOD)  23-18           
9. 123-08176 PRESTON (LANYARD WATERFLOOD)  33-18           
10. 123-08177 PRESTON (LANYARD WATERFLOOD)  42-18           

 
Sincerely,  
 
Ted Dinku 
Engineering Technician 
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